NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS

The Hardin County Board of Education, School Nutrition Program is requesting proposals for a Cloud based Integrated School Nutrition Management Technology System.  Complete proposal instructions and packet may be picked up from the School Nutrition Program Department, Hardin County Board of Education, 155 Guinn Street, Savannah, Tennessee.


Proposals must be received by 1:00 p.m. on Thursday, July 7, 2022.  The proposals will be opened at the above address on Thursday, July 7, 2022, at 1:00 p.m.  The Hardin County Board of Education reserves the right to accept or reject any and all proposals.  If interested in submitting a proposal, you may contact Cheryl Cochran, Hardin County School Nutrition Program Director at (731) 925-3943.

